Dear Participant/Partner:

Thank you for participating in our short data collection on Customer Satisfaction of the CDC Newborn Screening Quality Assurance Program. We would like to obtain your input regarding the service that you recently requested. This information will be used to identify areas of improvement. Please go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Lab_Sat to access the survey and provide your feedback. The survey is short, and your responses, which will be kept private, will help us improve our products and customer service.

Thank you!